
MAY 6, 2022 

This training aims to enhance confidence and competencies related to the management of substance use disorders in 
general medical settings. Through case-based and interactive didactic content, the workshop will explore issues related to 
assessment, monitoring, prevention, and management in the setting of unhealthy substance use. 

What: Substance Use Disorders Management Boot Camp   

Who: Intended for clinicians in primary care settings who wish 
to expand knowledge related to the medical management of 
opioid and alcohol use disorders

Faculty Presenters: Randall Brown, MD, PhD, DFASAM; Kellene 
Eagan, MD; Alison Miller, DO; Jillian Landeck, MD; and more! 

Cost: Free! 

When:  8:30am–3:00pm, May 6th, 2022 

Registration: email Kathleen Maher at  
Kathleen.Maher@fammed.wisc.edu

$

SUBSTANCE USE DISORDERS 
MANAGEMENT BOOT CAMP 

ACCREDITATION STATEMENT
In support of improving patient care, 
the University of Wisconsin–Madison 
ICEP is jointly accredited by the 
Accreditation Council for Continuing 
Medical Education (ACCME), the 
Accreditation Council for Pharmacy 
Education (ACPE), and the American 
Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC) to 

provide continuing education for the healthcare team.
AMERICAN MEDICAL ASSOCIATION (AMA)
The University of Wisconsin–Madison ICEP designates this live online 
activity for a maximum of 5.5 AMA PRA Category 1 Credit(s)™.  
Physicians should claim only the credit commensurate with the extent 
of their participation in the activity. 

AMERICAN NURSES CREDENTIALING CENTER (ANCC)
The University of Wisconsin–Madison ICEP designates this live activity for 
a maximum of 5.5 ANCC contact hours.
CONTINUING EDUCATION UNITS (CEUS)
The University of Wisconsin–Madison ICEP, as a member of the University 
Professional & Continuing Education Association (UPCEA), authorizes this 
program for .55 CEUs or 5.5 hours.
FUNDING
Funding for this service was made possible by 435200-G-18-11448-
285932-880 from Wisconsin Department of Health Services. The views 
expressed in written conference materials or publications and by speakers 
and moderators do not necessarily reflect the official policies of the 

Department of Health and Human Services; nor does mention of trade 
names, commercial practices, or organizations imply endorsement by 
the U.S. Government or the State of Wisconsin.

Funding for this project was provided by the UW School of Medicine 
and Public Health from the Wisconsin Partnership Program
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